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This week’s attendance  
superstars are: 

 

FSDT - 99 %  
1H - 100 % 
2M - 100% 
3B - 99 %  
6H - 98 % 

Reading Raffle 

This week’s winners 

is: 

Poppy 4N 

 

PE Stars 
This week’s winners 

are: 

Harrison 2E 

Robert 3B 

Christian Value:  Justice     Learning Behaviour:  Ambition     Worship Theme:   Why is Lent important to Christians? 

I am so glad the Cubs and Beavers had such a brilliant camp, I 
think I know every detail of the weekend! I certainly know that 
they have very dedicated leaders!  
 

I think we have all enjoyed the sun this week.  
 

Liz Scott, a member of our  Board of Advisors has made a beautiful Easter Garden 
in our Peace Garden and the children have really enjoyed spending time there. 
Thank you Liz. 
 

This week Mr Briggs and Mrs Sadler from the teaching and learning team at our 
academy and Mr Peet from Mowmacre Hill Primary came to school for a Quality 
Assurance visit. I know they talked to many parents and I must thank you for your 
positive comments. We know that our staff work incredibly hard and that stand-
ards achieved by our children are exceptional but it was great to be reassured that 
we were focussing on the right areas as we move out of the pandemic. 
 

The Team commented that behaviour and attitudes to learning were exceptional, 
that the school has a fantastic atmosphere and culture where pupils and staff all 
treat each other with kindness and respect and that the desire for every child to 
achieve their absolute best was strong across staff at all levels. 
 

Both staff and children absolutely shone and I was incredibly proud of them all. 
They really let their lights shine and demonstrated our values. There were pointers 
for further development which we will include in our plans. As we move forward 
after all the upheaval of the last two years we found the review very useful. 

 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  4309 
Morrison =  4435 
Welton =  3802 

Fundraising Update 
 

Once again we would like to say a huge “Thank  You” for your generosity on 
Red Nose Day. The total raised stands at an amazing £406.00. 

 

Maia, Sophie and Lily would also like to say a huge “Thank 
You” once again to everybody in years 5 and 6 who pur-
chased their handmade items. They raised an amazing 
£126.50 for their chosen charities. 

Pray for Schools Group 
 

The group met this week and offered the following prayers: 
We spent some time in prayer for Ukraine :Psalm 91  He who dwells in the shel-
ter of the Most High will rest in the shadow of the Almighty. I will say of the 
LORD, "He is my refuge and my fortress, my God, in whom I trust." 
We declare God's sovereignty over this situation. The Dove of Peace flying 
above all, convicting those with guilt on their hands, of their wrongdoing 

  In the midst of darkness let there be light. 

  For a commitment to Justice, informed by stepping into others shoes. This 
is our hope for all our young people 

  For truth to prevail 

  Faith, Courage and Justice, for those who are persecuted for their Faith 

  For the New leadership team at KMA 

  For all our school staff in their commitment to our young People's, emo-
tional and spiritual growth       Amen 



 
 

 

28.03.2022 Yr 2 Pond Dipping (Group 1) 

31.03.2022 Yr 2 Pond Dipping (Group 2) 

31.03.2022 Yr 6 SATS Information Meeting 

(6pm) 

02.04.2022 DSAT Recruitment Fair (10am-

12pm Braunstone Primary) 

05.04.2022 Yr 4 Performance (6.30pm) 

06.04.2022 Yr 4 Performance (6.30pm) 

07.04.2022 Last day of term 

 

 

 
 

Year 6 

Year 5 

Ryley 

Year 4 

Nancy, Billy and Eleanor 

Year 3 

Year 2 

Mila and Enzo 

Year 1 

Sophie, Harley and Cillian 

EYFS 

Jacob, Alfred and Reevan 

** Save the Dates** 
Next meeting  

Tuesday 3rd May at 7pm 
 

Bag2School Clothing Collection 
Wednesday 18th May  

 

kpakibworth@gmail.com 

Current Vacancies 
 

 

Learning Support Assistant (27.5hrs) 
Information can be found  

HERE 
Learning Support Assistant (11hrs) 

Information can be found  
HERE 

Midday Manager 
Information can be found  

HERE 
Lunchtime Supervisor 

Information can be found 
HERE 

Remember to 
put your 

clocks forward 
an hour on 

Sunday  

‘The Mystery at Magpie Manor’’ 

Year 4 Production 
 

Can you solve the mystery at Magpie Manor? Don the fringes and feathers, dust off the spy 

glass and join the flapper girls and their family, Inspector Spectre and a whole host of famous 

guests in this roaring 20's thriller! 

This week Year 4 have been incredibly excited, as the infamous Year 4 play is now under-

way! 

Auditions commenced on Monday morning, with so many children demonstrating amaz-

ing acting, and so many keen to have singing and dance roles too, as well as being part of 

the backstage and ICT teams. By Tuesday, we had cast the play and rehearsals could 

begin. The children read through the entire script so they could all become familiar with 

the plot and the characters, and we started to block out scenes as well. It has been lovely 

to see the children during breaktimes and lunchtimes rehearsing their lines with friends in 

the playground and makes us really excited to continue developing this performance to be 

the best it can be – we hope you will come to see it if you can, it’s going to be a very spe-

cial show! 

Girls Football League - Round 2 
 

 

Another incredible display from our girls who competed in the football league last Friday. 
They showed impressive teamwork, communication and determination to come away 
from the day with 3 wins from 3 games played, all without conceding a goal! Kibworth find 
themselves top of the league but with it all to play for with St. Cuthberts hot on our heels. 
That now brings our total up to 6 games played with 6 wins, scoring 18 goals and only con-
ceding two overall. Well done girls! 
Player of the day goes to Grace in Year 4 as she defended like a champion, holding off 
multiple attacks with confidence and composure. Well done girls! Also a huge “thank you” 
to the parents and carers that were able to stay and support our athletes on such a beauti-
ful day! 

 Year 3/4 & 5/6 Quicksticks Hockey 
 

Firstly, a huge “thank you” to all the parents that made this event 
possible by providing transport and support on Tuesday with a spe-
cial mention to Mr Swift and Mr Stokes who helped manage a team 
each throughout the event. 

The day saw Kibworth take home the trophy in 
both competitions! Finishing in 1st and 2nd in the 
Year 5/6 event. At times Mr K seemed like our Lucky Charm! Our Year 
3/4 teams finished in 1st place, (winning every game) and 5th place, 
showing resilience and the hunger to fight until the end. 
Mr K and I were tremendously proud of our pupils and we hope you are 
too! As a result of their amazing performances all the pupils from the 

Football and the Hockey teams have been entered into the sports raffle this week! 
Mr Chambers   

Design a Teacher Competition 
 

Judging has taken place and the Inspiring Leaders Teacher Training team and Discovery 

Trust were overwhelmed with the quality of entries they received.  We are delighted to 

announce the results. 

  Winner       Runner-up    Highly commended 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done William, Sam and Nahla, your certificates and prizes are on their way. 

https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-99912
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-81016
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-40978
https://www.mynewterm.com/jobs/138358/EDV-2022-KCEPS-95873

